Hello Neighbour's of Cottage Lane,

I am writing this letter to inform you that on Saturday June 3rd, 2023 Tracy and I will be having a

50th birthday for myself (Ken).

Everyone is welcome. It is from 4pm - 12am. There will be a two man east coast band playing from

6pm - 10pm.

Smoked brisket, jerky, hamburgers, hot dogs and sides will also be served starting at 5pm.

Please bring yourself a chair and whatever you like to drink or just stop in to say hello.

Please RSVP by May 27th if you can attend so I know how much food to prepare.

I have requested a Noise By-Law Exemption from the Township of Wilmot council.

The Exemption will be considered at the Council Meeting on May 29th located at 60 Snyder's Rd West,

Baden at approximately 7:00 pm. If you have concerns with the Council granting this exemption, please

Contact Erin Merritt, Manager of Municipal Law Enforcement at 519-634-8519 Extension 9257 or at

Erin.merritt@wilmot.ca by May 25th.

Hope to see everyone and that the weather is cooperative.

Cheers,

Ken and Tracy

P.S. (Gifts are not necessary)

Hello Neighbour's of Alder Lake,

I am writing this letter to inform you that on Saturday June 3rd, 2023 Tracy and I will be having a 50th birthday for myself (Ken).

It is from 4pm – 12am. There will be a two man east coast band playing from

6pm – 10pm. With music being played from a radio from 10pm – 12 am within reason.

I have requested a Noise By-Law Exemption from the Township of Wilmot council.

The Exemption will be considered at the Council Meeting on May 29th located at 60 Snyder's Rd West, Baden at approximately 7:00 pm. If you have concerns with the Council granting this exemption, please Contact Erin Merritt, Manager of Municipal Law Enforcement at 519-634-8519 Extension 9257 or at Erin.merritt@wilmot.ca by May 25th.

Hoping that the weather is cooperative.

Cheers,

Ken and Tracy

P.S. (Please enjoy the music, this band will get your feet tapping and your hands clapping)